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Re: Dual Eligible Special Needs Plan; Product Attachment M 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. (Presbyterian) is maximizing coordination and integration of care across 

the continuum of services and settings for New Mexico’s most vulnerable populations. Presbyterian is 

pleased to announce that we intend to offer a Dual-Eligible Special Needs Plan (D-SNP) in central New 

Mexico in 2017. D-SNP is a type of Medicare Advantage Plan intended to meet the medical, behavioral, 

and long-term care needs of individuals that meet both Medicare and Centennial Care (Medicaid) 

eligibility criteria. 

Many provider contracts were amended to add this product in 2015. A notification was sent providing 

formal written legal notice to add Product Attachment M to your Services Agreement with Presbyterian 

Network, Inc. (PNI), which includes Presbyterian Health Plan. Our records indicate that your practice or 

group has accepted the terms of this amendment. Therefore, no action is required on your part to 

confirm your participation in the D-SNP network. If you have any questions about the status of your 

practice or group’s participation in this network, please contact your Provider Network Management 

relationship executive at www.phs.org/ContactGuide.  

Upon final approval from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), we will send more 

information about the new product and the model of care training. We value your partnership and look 

forward to working with you in our D-SNP network. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bridgette Garcia 

Executive Director of Provider Relations 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. 

(505) 923-5141 

http://www.phs.org/ContactGuide

